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December 14, 2020 

 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

The National Narcotic Officers’ Associations’ Coalition (NNOAC) supports Mr. Jaime Esparza 

as a nominee for consideration for appointment as the United States Attorney for the Western 

District of Texas.   

 

According to my colleagues in Texas, during his many years as a prosecutor and the District 

Attorney, Mr. Esparza has earned the respect of law enforcement and the community for his 

knowledge and success as a prosecutor.  He is also known as one who can bring people with 

different agendas together to reach effective solutions and successful conclusions to many of 

the problems that communities suffer, especially violent crime and human trafficking.   

 

Mr. Esparza in respected for his tireless work ethic and he has been recognized numerous times 

for his outstanding work as a prosecutor.  The citizens in the Western District of Texas will be 

well served by Mr. Esparza and I encourage you to give him the utmost consideration for 

nomination as the United States Attorney in the Western District of Texas.      

 

Sincerely, 

 
Bob Bushman 

President, NNOAC 


